Office of Superintendent of Schools February 25, 2002
Board Meeting of March 13, 2002

Business Operations
Joe Arriola, Chief Business Officer

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATION FOR THE SUPERINTENDENT OR HIS
DESIGNEE TO ENTERINTO A CONTRACTUAL AGREEMENT WITH THE
SOUTH FLORIDA EMPLOYMENT AND TRAINING CONSORTIUM TO
PROVIDE SNACKS, IN AN AMOUNT NOT TO EXCEED $35,000, FOR
PARTICIPANTS IN THE TUTORIAL PROGRAM IN SELECTED SENIOR
HIGH SCHOOLS WITHIN THE MIAMI-DADE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS,
FROM MARCH 14, 2002 THROUGH JUNE 30, 2002

Authorization is requested for the Superintendent or his designee to enter into a contractual
agreement with the South Florida Employment and Training Consortium (SFETC), to
provide snacks for participants in the tutorial programin selected senior high schools within
the Miami-Dade County Public Schools. For consideration of services to be performed by
M-DCPS, the SFETC agrees to pay a maximum of $35,000, $0.60 per snack/meal served,
based on the monthly invoices signed by the SFETC staff.

Mr. Joseph Alfano is the Executive Director of the South Florida Employment Training
Consortium.

No local funds are required.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, authorize the
Superintendent of Schools or his designee to enter into a contractual
agreement with the South Florida Employment and Training
Consortium, to provide snacks to participants in the tutorial program in
selected senior high schools within the Miami-Dade County Public
Schools, in an amount not to exceed $35,000, from March 14, 2002
through June 30, 2002.

No local funds are required.
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